UNIVERSITA DI PISA
SCUOLA DI INGEGNERIA

Presidente Prof. Ing. Massimo Ceraolo

to Whom it may concern

As Chairman of the School of Engineering of the University of Pisa, I am proud that IEEE is
evaluating recognition of the Antonio Pacinotti’'s work as an IEEE Milestone in Electrical

Engineering and Computing.

On behalf of the School I agree that, in case of positive decision, the corresponding IEEE plaque be

placed on one of the school’s public corridors, preferably beside the existing Pacinotti’s bas-relief.

Pisa, 4" of August 2016

Prof. Massimo Ceraolo
Chairman of the School of Engineering
of the University of Pisa
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